DATE BOUND / IMMEDIATE ACTION REQUIRED

From
Director
Higher Education, Haryana, Panchkula

To
The Principals of Government Colleges of Haryana
The Principals of Govt. Aided Colleges of Haryana
The Principals of Self-Financing Colleges of Haryana

Memo No.: DHE-080001/16/2021-IT CELL-DHE
Dated, Panchkula, the 22.09.2022

Sub: Regarding reopening of Admission Portal for 2nd/3rd Year Students in
UG/PG Courses for the Session 2022-23

Kindly refer to the subject cited above.

In continuation with this office letters no. DHE-080001/16/2021-IT CELL-DHE
dated 30.07.2022, 14.08.2022, 24.08.2022 and 06.09.2022 and keeping in view of
requests from several colleges and students regarding the opening of 2nd/31d year
admission portal, | have been directed to inform you that portal

(https://erp.highereduhry.ac.in) will remain open from 22.09.2022 to 27.09.2022

(05:00 P.M). Fee shall be submitted through ERP portal in offline mode only. No further

extension will be granted in this regard.

Deputy Director Co-ordination
for Director Higher Education,
Haryana, Panchkula

Endst No. Even Dated, 22.09.2022

A copy is forwarded to following for information:

1. Registrars of all the State Universities of Haryana
2. IT Cell, Higher Education

Deputy Director Co-ordination
for Director Higher Education,
Haryana, Panchkula



